Thursday 23™ January 2025
Dear parents/carers,
You will remember that, towards the end of last term, Elliston was inspected by Ofsted.

We are absolutely delighted to tell you that they recognised that we have maintained the high standards
that were seen at the last Ofsted inspection in 2018 when we were judged to be OUTSTANDING. This is
not easy to do but has been achieved due to the way Elliston always looks to continually improve to give
the children the very best provision possible.

Outstanding is the highest level of recognition given by Ofsted; not many schools receive this once, let
alone twice!

We love this quote from the beginning of the report -

“Pupils thrive at this vibrant and welcoming school. Pupils are very happy and safe and enjoy coming to
school. Relationships between adults and pupils are warm and nurturing. The school has high ambitions
for pupils education, including those with special educational needs and/or disabilities (SEND). These
ambitions are fully realised. As a result, pupils achieve very well.”

Please find below, a link to the report on our website — you can read the rest there. If you would like a
paper copy, please ask at the school office.

| would like to say a huge thank you to every single member of our staff team — they go above and
beyond for the children, the school and each other every day and make Elliston the amazing place it is.

It doesn’t stop there though — we will continue to work hard to make sure we give our children the best
possible chance of success as well as a rewarding, enriching and happy time in our care.

Mrs C Patterson
Executive Principal

Please scan to see our report
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